
Dear Parent or Guardian of a Student Athlete,

We are writing to inform you about the implementation of ACT 754, a new state law designed to
protect student-identifiable information. This legislation, which went into effect on June 1, 2024,
requires all vendors handling student data to sign a data privacy agreement ensuring that no
student information—including names, dates of birth, and other personal details—is shared or
disclosed.

Unfortunately, Trackwrestling, sponsored by FloSports, has declined to sign the required data
privacy agreement with the state of Arkansas. For more information, their privacy policy is
available at https://www.flosports.tv/privacy-policy/.

The Arkansas Activities Association (AAA) mandates that student athletes participating in
wrestling or track must be registered with Trackwrestling, sponsored by FloSports. As a result,
your consent is required for your student’s information to be uploaded to Trackwrestling in order
to allow their participation in these activities.

If you agree to share your student’s information with Trackwrestling, please sign and return the
form below.

We appreciate your attention to this matter and are here to address any questions or concerns
you may have.

Sincerely,

Rick Treadway
Athletic Director
Sheridan School District

____________________________________
Student Name

____________________________________
Parent Name

____________________________________
Date
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